
C E L E B R A T I N G  

O U R  20T H  Y E A R  
 

B A C K  T O  S C H O O L  
 
 
 

W E L C O M E  B A C K !  
 

As our school welcomes new and 
returning students for the 2025-2026 
academic year, I  want to highlight an 
important milestone - Sunrise is 
celebrating its 20th year of providing 
quality Montessori preschool and 
kindergarten programs in Franklin! 

 

What an accomplishment this is. 
Thank you to the school’s Founders, 
volunteer Board Members and 
supportive parents! 

 

Since 2005 Sunrise has welcomed 
418 students from 321 families! 
Many families have entrusted us 
with 2 or more siblings. 

 

This is what excellence looks like! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

C A L E N D A R  E V E N T S  
September is always a busy month. W e  have a lot in store 
for new and returning families. Please refer to both the 
school’s website (www.MySunriseMontessori.com) and 
calendar for up to date details on events, deadlines and 
more. 

 

Our monthly newsletter for September will be emailed to 

everyone on September 30th and will include highlights from 

the Administration, Classrooms A  & B, Extended Day 

program and information about ongoing programs and 

fundraisers. 

P A R E N T  

R E P R E S E N T A T I V E S  

Please welcome back our wonderful 
Parent Representatives who handle 
everything from family meet-ups, 
restaurant dine in/out nights, 
fundraising and community feedback! 
 

Erica Cucino, Stephanie Rogers & 
Manisha Thanneeru may be reached 
at: 

ParentRep@MySunriseMontessori.com 
 

If  you would like more information 
about serving as a Parent Rep, please 
contact me anytime. 

Andrea Rossick, Head of School 

http://www.mysunrisemontessori.com/

